Dear Alice!
I am very glad to be in correspondence with you!
Hope your business trip was very successful!
1. We agree with you contract edition. We got contract from Boris May,16 and we take that distributor agreement. So, please, send us the original contract.
2. Further your last mail we have enough d700 in our storehouse. We will continue to buy d700 regularly, but now we have a lot of it. We suggest you to combine carbon blokes and UHP200 in your delivery.
3. Regarding carbon blocks. It can be packed the same as electrodes packing. The main thing is sending blocks without any destroy.
With best regards
Tatyana
Dear Alice!
Hope that your business trip was successful! Very glad to be in correspondence with you again!
At present time there is following situation.
Carriage with electrodes dia203mm is delivered to our address (grate thanks for it). But there is a little discrepancy with documents.
We negotiated a contract with Beijing Company, but the carriage came from Lanzhou. So, we have some problems with custom clearance.
We suggest you following decision:
Negotiate a one-time contract with Lanzhou of delivering this part of wares with payment in Lanzhou. Payment will be maid after delivering.
This contract is situated in supplementary sheet. Contract number is the same, dated 10.04.2008. It was necessary to change some columns in Russian part. We changed payment and delivery parts. It is necessary to make up enclosure.
Thanks for your cooperation.
With best wishes.
Tatyana
